
WORSHIP 
L o c a t i o n 
9100 93rd Avenue North 

Brooklyn Park, MN, 55445 
 

W e e k e n d  M a s s e s 

Saturday: 5:00 PM 

Sunday:  
 

D a i l y  M a s s e s 

Weekdays: 8:00 AM 

SACRAMENTS 
R e c o n c i l i a t i o n 
Weekdays: 7:30 AM 

Saturday: 3:30-4:15 PM 

Or call to schedule an appointment. 
 

B a p t i s m 

1st and 3rd Sundays at 12:30 PM. 
 

M a t r i m o n y  

Contact the Parish Office for details. 

CONTACT 
O n l i n e  
Saintvdp.org 
 

E- M a i l  
churchinfo@saintvdp.org 
 

P a r i s h  O f f i c e 
(763) 425-2210 
 

S c h o o l  O f f i c e 
(763) 425-3970 
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T H I S  S U N D A Y 

JOIN US FOR THE  

WELCOME BACK  

WEEKEND  

FESTIVITIES AFTER 

ALL MASSES! 

M O N D A Y  

8:30 am Rediscover Book Study 

1:30 pm Brownie Troop 16991 

T U E S D A Y 

6:00 pm  Stewardship Mtg 

6:30 pm  Mini Vinnies Catechist Training 

6:30 pm  FF Grades 1-6 Catechist & 

Classroom Asst. Mtg 

7:00 pm  CCW Mtg 

8:00 pm  Bell Choir Rehearsal 

W E D N E S D A Y 

1:00 pm Sharing & Caring Hands 

6:15 pm Freedom Choir Rehearsal 

6:30 pm  Mini Vinnies Catechist Training 

6:30 pm  FF Grades 1-6 Catechist & 

Classroom Asst. Mtg 

7:30 pm Devotion Choir Rehearsal 
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Here are just some of the schools that are attended  
by our SVDP young adults:  

Anoka Ramsey Community College, Bemidji State University, Bethel University,  
Briar Cliff University, College of St. Benedict/St. Johns University, Creighton,  

Gustavus Adolphous, Iowa State, Loyola, Mankato State, Marquette, Montana State 
University, North Dakota State University, North Hennepin Community College,  
Notre Dame, St. Cloud State, St. Maryôs, St. Olaf, University of Iowa, University of 
Mary, University of Minnesota, University of Minnesota ï Duluth, University of North 
Dakota, University of St. Thomas, University of Wisconsin Madison, Winona State 

 

Thank you for keeping them, and all of our young adults  
who have recently left home, in your prayers. 


